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Principal’s Report 
 

 
The sound of drills, circular saws, hammers and singing tradies are the background accompaniment as I write 
my column this week. The builders are making good progress and will hopefully be finished by 19 June. The 
mornings have been freezing this week so I encourage you to send your children to school with a warm jack-
et. They can also wear a beanie and gloves. Lots of layers of clothing are the key, as it takes a long time to 
heat up our big classroom space in the mornings.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Uniform 
EduThreads are having a sample school shirt printed with our new logo so that we 
can check that we are happy with the quality. They are putting together our uni-
form range plan, size guide and order forms to send out soon. You will be able to 
order directly through EduThreads at anytime, however we thought for the first 
order we can do a bulk order through school to save families the cost of shipping. 
School Council has agreed that a new school hat will be supplied for each student 
free of charge.  
 
School Marketing 
To support our new branding, we are developing a range of communication tools to promote our wonderful 
school to prospective families and the broader community. The revamped website is under construction and 
we are putting together an updated information pack. I would love to make a promotional video that fea-
tures students, staff and parents sharing all the reasons they love our school. If you would be willing to be 
interviewed for the video, please let me know.  
 
Peter Pan Production 
The roles have been allocated and we will start rehearsing next week. Students with speaking roles will bring 
home a script to practise their lines. Those who do not want to be on stage will be doing backstage roles. As 
we cannot meet together to put on the performance until the COVID-19 restrictions are eased, we will be 
taking the time to prepare thoroughly.  
 
Mrs H on Leave  
Lea will be taking leave next week so Terry Nicholson will be replacing her from 17th—19th June. Terry has 
worked with the students before ad they responded very well to him. Lea will be back on deck for the last 
week of Term 2.  
 
Have a great week, 
Sarah 



Important Dates: 
 

Term 2 
Thursday 11 June 

School Council Meeting 
Thursday 25 June 

Semester 1 Reports sent home  
Friday 26th June 
Last Day of term 

 

Term 3 
13th July to 18th Sept 

 

Term 4 
5th October to 18th Dec 

Friday 30th October 
School Photos 
Monday 16th to  

Wednesday 18th November 
Camp for Yrs 1-6 

Grace has been working very hard on improving her 
writing and using her letter-sound relationships 

knowledge to spell unfamiliar words.  
Superstar effort Grace! 

This week students created a video to 
share with Auntie Lee their progress in 
Taungurung Language, and letting her 
know how much they miss her and that 
they can’t wait for her return. 


